High MEADOW COOPERATIVE
SPECIAL NOTICE

Mail:  
We want to make everyone aware that in local areas, mail is being stolen from the Post Office’s blue mailboxes. This is called Mailbox Fishing. The process involves scammers cashing checks that have been dropped into mailboxes. The police are recommending that you drop off your mail directly inside the post office especially if your envelopes contain checks or credit card information. The scammers are check washing, which is the process of erasing details from check to allow them to be rewritten, usually for criminal purposes such as fraudulent withdrawal from the victim's bank account.
This might be a suitable time for you to consider having your maintenance paid by On-Line Payment. Go to stillmanmanagement.com then click online pay and follow the instructions. If you have any questions, contact Lynn Blum. 
At least one of our Shareholders was recently affected by this. The check was deposited in the mailbox located on the corner of Charter Circle and Geneva Road. The maintenance check was washed and cash for a larger amount. If you are affected by this, please notify the police, local post office and your bank. If it is, your maintenance check please notify Lynn Blum at  lblum@stillmanmanagement.com
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